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Rivgra, Maribel /

From: Hendrick Varona [buildingmgtservices@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 11:13 AM

To: Rivera, Maribe!

Subject: " Re: Address Change

Maribel,

Hope all is well. Exactly what entities information do you need?

We are changing the address for Building and Management Consulting Services, LLC. Our previous address
was 13301 SW 132 AVE STE# 102 Miami, FL 33186. The current address is now 14629 SW 104 ST. STE #
127 Miami, FL 33186.

Thank you.
On Wed, Feb 9, 2011 at 10:01 AM, Rivera, Maribel <MRivera@dos.state fl.us> wrote:

Please send the entities information needing updating

Thank you
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Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the lavel and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Hendrick Varona [mailto:buildingmgtservices@gmail.com)
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2011 3:47 PM

To: CorpAddressChange

Subject: Address Change

Hendrick Varona- 14629 SW 104 ST. SUITE# 127 Miami, FL 33186




'Reggrds,

Hendrick Varona

Building & Management Consulting, LLC
14629 SW 104 ST. STE# 127

Miami, FL 33186

Mobile: 786.357.6691

Office: 305.382.2825

Fax: 305.382.2823

Email: buildingmgtservices@gmail.com
www.buildingconsultingmiami.com

"Helping Contractors and Homeowners Build!"




